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Chris Heron, NWT Metis Alliance
Fax: (867)872-2772

Dear Mr. Heron

We’ve gained much information from the presentations given at the
MVEIRB hearings of Nov 26-27. I offer to answer your questions,
shorten or focus your informational requests and explore some common
ground on behalf of Snowfield Dev Corp’s proposed Ticho Project. If
you could suggest a date and a time for your availability, I’d be happy
to phone and discuss your concerns.

Respecttully
Mike Beauregard
Project Geologist, Ticho Project

Email: mbeau@internorth.com
Fax: (867) 873-2011

Phone: (867) 669-0302

Cell: 444-4505




RECEIVED

Offer to Consult on behalf of DEC 0 4 2003
Snowfield Development Corp’s Ticho Project MACKENZIE VALLEY
Dec 4, 2003 ENVIRORMEN 1AL PACT

REVIEW BOARD

Rachel Crapeau, Manager, YKDFN Land and Environment
Fax: 669-9003

Dear Ms. Crapeau

We’ve gained much information from the presentations given at the
MVEIRB hearings of Nov 26-27. I offer to answer your questions, focus
your informational requests and explore any common ground on behalf
of Snowfield Dev Corp’s proposed Ticho Project. If you could suggest a
date and time at your office, I would be happy to come by and discuss
any and all of your concerns.

Respectfully
Mike Beauregard
Project Geologist, Ticho Project

Email: mbeau@internorth.com
Fax: (867)873-2011

Phone: (867) 669-0302

Cell: 444-4505
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Monica Krieger, Lutse’Ke Dene First Nation
Fax: 867-370-3143

Dear Ms. Krieger
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We’ve gained much information from the presentations given at the
MVEIRB hearings of Nov 26-27. 1 offer to answer your questions,
shorten or focus your informational requests and explore some common
ground on behalf of Snowfield Dev Corp’s proposed Ticho Project. If
you could suggest a date and a time for your availability, I'd be happy

to phone and discuss your concerns.

Respectfully
Mike Beauregard
Project Geologist, Ticho Project

Email: mbeau@internorth.com
Fax: (867) 873-2011

Phone: (867) 669-0302

Cell: 444-4505
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Kris Johnson, Environmental Coord, North Slave Metis Alliance
Fax: 669-7442

Dear Ms Johnsoen,

We’ve gained much information from the presentations given at the

MVEIRB hearings of Nov 26-27. 1 offer to answer your questions,

shorten or focus your informational requests and explore any common

ground on behalf of Snowfield Dev Corp’s proposed Ticho Project. If

you could suggest a date and time at your office, I would be happy to

come over and discuss your concerns. .

Respectfully
Mike Beauregard
Project Geologist, Ticho Project

Email: mbeau@internorth.com
Fax: (867) 873-2011

Phone: (867) 669-0302

Cell: 444-4505
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Patrick Simon, Deninu K’e Dene First Nation
Fax: 867-394-5122

Dear Mr. Simon
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We’ve gained much information from the presentations given at the
MVEIRB hearings of Nov 26-27. I offer to answer your questions,
shorten or focus your informational requests and explore some common
ground on behalf of Snowfield Dev Corp’s proposed Ticho Project. If
you could suggest a date and a time for your availability, I'd be happy

to phone and discuss your concerns.

Respectfully
Mike Beauregard
Project Geologist, Tiche Project

Email: mbeau@internorth.com
Fax: (867) $73-2011

Phone: (867) 669-0302

Cell: 444-4505




